
Notice of New Timeslot about Kitchen & Bath China 2022 

 

 

Dear Exhibitors, Visitors and Colleagues, 

 

As the current epidemic prevention and control situation is still severe, the organizer has 

decided: Kitchen & Bath China 2022, originally scheduled to be held at SNIEC on June 8 – 11, 

will be postponed to June 7 - 10, 2023 at the same venue. 

 

We wish to thank all the exhibitors, visitors and colleagues for their strong support and active 

participation! We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the postponement of the event. 

 

Let us work together to overcome the difficulties and embrace the future. We will continue to 

make every effort to prepare for this and continue to provide you with sincere and professional 

services. 

 

For relevant information, please follow the organizer’s official WeChat: KB_China or the official 

website: www.wes-expo.com.cn 

 

 

Worldwide Exhibitions Service Co., Ltd. 

August 18, 2022 

http://www.wes-expo.com.cn/

